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For the attention of: DCPs 

Re:  T2S Release 5.0 – binding XSDs delivery  

 

Dear Client, 

As announced in ON No. 50 of 15 December 2020 and further notices on the subject, please note that 

the final documentation entitled “Binding XSD”, received from the European Central Bank on 27 

January 2021, has been published. 

Please note that the message schemes below have changed from the previously published non-

binding XSDs: 

• camt.004 

• semt.019 

• sese.028 
 

Please be also informed that the messages will contain the status "work in progress" until the 

successful deployment in production environment of R5.0. This was agreed with the T2S community 

and represents the fact that until this dates customer testing is ongoing and therefore the messages 

still might be subject to changes. 

Relevant documentation 

The file containing the final documentation including the links to the final XSDs, entitled “T2S Release 

Note V.00.05.00.01(R 5.0 package 1)_Annex MyStandards-Links” has been published in the document 
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section of MT-X, in the path HOME > Docs > T2S - Release Management > T2S releases - Incidents 

& Problems > T2S Release 5.0) 

Please use the following contact address for any support requirements:  
mt-t2s-test@lseg.com 

 


